Raymond “Ray” Beazizo

Memorial Scholarship 2019
     Ray grew up in Concrete and was not able to participate in high school athletics due to a severe knee injury.  Ray got into some trouble while he was in high school, and was encouraged to join the Washington State Patrol after graduating from CHS in 1962.  He spent 25 years in the Washington State Patrol before retiring.  He drove  school bus and was custodian for the Burlington-Edison School District.  

Anyone who knew Ray always said, “He was a humble man who handled things with character!”  He, and his wife Phyllis, raised their three boys to be hard workers, to be committed to what you do in life, and to have character.  All three of his boys graduated from Concrete High School.

     The Raymond Beazizo Memorial Scholarship is being offered to a graduating senior from Concrete High School in the amount of $500.00.  The Beazizo family is looking for a student who intends to enter the Law Enforcement field in some capacity.  They are also encouraging other students entering a closely related field to apply.   Students applying for this scholarship must have plans to attend a post high school educational institution.  This may include a two or four-year college or university, a vocational school and/or law enforcement training.  The family is asking for the following:

· A short essay discussing your plans for a course of study in Law Enforcement

· A letter of recommendation from someone other than a teacher or family member

· A current high school transcript

· Involvement in your community and activities
Mail complete application to:
Don Beazizo

39970 Willard Lane

Concrete, WA  98237

DUE DATE:  May 1, 2019
